
 

HOT LUNCH 
 

  IMPORTANT INFO & DATES – 2022/2023 
F O R   P A R E N T S 

 
 
Thank you, Brock Families, for participating in the Hot Lunch Program. We appreciate your support 
and hope you enjoy the delicious and healthy lunches that are provided by Bittersweet. Here is some 
important information to get you started. 
 
NEW ORDERING PLATFORM – https://brockschool.hotlunches.net 
 
Hot lunches will now be ordered through the hotlunches.net website. Please use the link above to 
access the site, set up your account, and order your hot lunches. All families will need to set up new 
accounts, unfortunately accounts do not carry over each school year. 
 
START PLACING YOUR ORDERS ON MONDAY SEPTEMBER 26 AT 9AM 
 
Beginning on Monday September 26 at 9am you will be able to set up an account and start ordering 
your hot lunches. Orders can be placed weekly, or you can pre-order up until the Winter Break. 
Ordering for January-March 2023 will open in December, we will keep you posted on those dates. 
 
HOT LUNCHES WILL RUN EVERY TUESDAY AND THURSDAY STARTING OCTOBER 11 
 
Our first hot lunch of the school year will take place on Tuesday October 11. Hot lunches will be 
available every Tuesday and Thursday for the remainder of the school year.  
 
ORDER DEADLINES – MONDAY AT 11:59PM FOR THE FOLLOWING WEEKS LUNCHES 
 
Orders must be placed by Monday at 11:59pm for the following Tuesday and Thursday lunch dates. 
For example, the order deadline for both the Tuesday Oct 11 and Thursday Oct 13 hot lunch is 
Monday October 3 at 11:59pm. If you need assistance with your order after the deadline, please 
contact the hot lunch coordinators as soon as possible.  
 
SIGN UP TO VOLUNTEER WHEN YOU PLACE YOUR ORDER 
 
Signing up as a hot lunch volunteer is quick and easy. There is a new option to sign up as a volunteer 
when you place your hot lunch order. You can sign up for just one day or multiple days, whatever 
works for your schedule. The added bonus of volunteering for hot lunch is that you can usually 
catch a glimpse of your child/children in the lunchroom. It’s the perfect opportunity to say hi, 
give them a little hug, or do a crazy dance and embarrass them in front of their friends! 
 
CONTACT THE HOT LUNCH COORDINATORS WITH QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS 
 
Reach out to us anytime at brockhotlunch@gmail.com. PLEASE ADD brockhotlunch@gmail.com TO 
YOUR EMAIL CONTACTS TO ENSURE THAT IMPORTANT HOT LUNCH INFO DOESN’T END UP 
IN YOU JUNK INBOX! 
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